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Cattle Prices Surge as Supply Plummets
in Southern Germany!

Explore the current state of the German cattle market as of
June 12, 2025, highlighting price trends and supply

challenges.

Bayern, Deutschland - The cattle market is feeling the
squeeze, and it’s a story that’s affecting both farmers and
consumers alike. Recent reports highlight that only the absolute
necessities are being delivered in female cattle categories. The
need for beef is exceeding supply in many regions, particularly
in Southern Germany, which has already led to higher prices at
the butcher’s counter.

According to Agrar Heute, the average slaughter price for cow
meat in Bavaria reached €6.20 per kilogram during the 22nd
week of this year, surpassing the national average of €6.08. This
trend indicates that the gap in pricing may be widening as the
market remains tight.

https://www.agrarheute.com/markt/tiere/preiskampf-rindermarkt-landwirte-behalten-bullen-schlachter-machtlos-634949


Cattle Prices on the Rise

Market analysts are not expecting things to loosen up anytime
soon. The Bavarian State Institute for Agriculture also provides a
closer look at the fluctuations in this vital sector. In their weekly
listings, which reflect prices per kilogram of slaughter weight,
they are noticing a notable rise in various cattle prices. The
average price of bull meat under the U category is now €6.17,
while cow meat has also experienced an uptick, especially
among U-category cows, which now average €6.60 (as of Week
23 of 2025).

To further illustrate the current market dynamics, here’s a
snapshot of the average prices for various beef categories:

Cattle Category Average Price (€)
Young Bull Meat €6.90
Bull Meat €6.17
Cow Meat €6.60
Heifer Meat €6.61

The price rises aren’t just a local issue. As the U.S. beef market
continues to expand, the total beef disappearance was reported
at 28.2 billion pounds in 2022, showcasing an increasing
demand on a global scale. Retail values for beef have climbed
dramatically over the years, reaching nearly $7.30 billion in
2022, reflecting just how vital this trade is becoming. USDA
reports illustrate this trend, with Japan emerging as the largest
market for U.S. beef exports from 2002 to 2022.

These rising prices signal a critical moment for both agricultural
producers and consumers. With the slaughter and supply chains
under such pressure, many are left to wonder how this will affect
their wallets in the grocery aisles. Many farmers are running
tight on resources, and there seems to be no relief in sight.
Indeed, as we look to the future, the challenges in pricing and
supply on the beef market reveal a complex situation that
merits careful monitoring.

https://www.ers.usda.gov/topics/animal-products/cattle-beef/statistics-information
https://www.ers.usda.gov/topics/animal-products/cattle-beef/statistics-information


As we brace for potential ongoing adjustments in the
marketplace, one can’t help but feel that there’s something to
be said for resilience in both the agricultural community and
consumers alike. We’ll be keeping a close eye on this ever-
evolving situation, as the local community grapples with the
effects of these market pressures.
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